
It's the time of the year that we remind parents of 
the dangers of open windows and small children 
with easy access.  
 
During the COVID 19 pandemic, this risk is 
elevated as many people are driving-by as a means 
of social distancing. Further complicating from a 
child protective service perspective, we may be less 
likely to make observations of furniture placement 
in relation to windows inside of homes that we are 
not going inside of.  

 
PLEASE take to time to remind parents of how quickly these 
accidents happen and talk through vigilant supervision of young 
children and potential hazards that may exist in homes.  
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